2024 ;Lo 19 dusydadl yude opo Eudxd

>

S
PINNACLE

AMERICAN SCHOOL

PRINCIPAL UPDATE 19 JANUARY 2024

Dear Parents,

It was good to speak with many of you at the
parent teacher meetings yesterday afternoon.
From our last update we have started the New
Year Term 2 well and students like the earlier start
and thank you everyone for making the change
very smooth so far. However please remember
that school assembly now starts at 7:35am!

Thank you again to our teachers and students girls
and boys for their hard work representing the
school at Sport each weekend in the Abu Dhabi
Sports Championship 2024. 14" February are the
last fixtures.

We have had some good victories and some
defeats. Mr. Mohammed and Ms. Sundari have
been so pleased that our students give 100%
whoever we play!

Our break time class tournament is also proving
very popular!

Congratulations to those elected to represent their
classes on the Student Council for this year 2024.
Not everybody can be elected, and the students
chosen show leadership by their actions:
perform at their very best in class, with friends, at
assemblies and wear correct uniform on most
occasions.

Kind regards
Matthew Collins
Principal
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